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Upper Similkameen Indian Band
Box 220, Hedley, BC V0X 1K0
Phone: (250) 292-8733
Fax: (250) 292-8753


	


	

Road Closed

As of August 1, 2022, until further notice, Nickel Plate Road will be closed.  This is due to the evacuation of Apex Mountain for the 
Keremeos Creek Wildfire #K50863.

This closure is for both Public Safety and Fire Personnel Safety.

There is no threat to the Chuchuwayha #2 Community or the Hedley Community at this time.

Stay safe and stay hydrated!
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